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I am writing to support HB3819 as a constituent of Rep. Tran.   

My neighborhood has several "massage" facilities that are not legitimized by having a 

registered and licensed massage therapist on staff.  This ambiguity leads to the 

possibility of having activities that are not within the scope of what a massage 

therapist is trained to do occur within these facilities.  Stricter regulations and 

oversight are needed, as this bill prescribes, to lessen the possibility of these illicit 

and illegal activities.   


